A SACRED HEART
“Merry Christmas Jesus” CONCERT

Our Sacred Heart School Christmas Concert for grades K through 8 will be held
on Wednesday, December 14 at 7:00 P.M. in the school auditorium.

There will be a limit of 4 tickets per family which can be purchased for $3 each
(cash only). Tickets will be sent home with your child.

Arrival: All students should arrive by 6:30 P.M., entering through the main
entrance — 301 N Burgher Ave. and will proceed to their classrooms.

Parents and guests may enter through the main entrance at 301 North Burgher
Avenue. Tickets will be collected at the door. All tickets must be prepaid.

Attire: All children (except Kindergarten) are to wear black pants/skirts and a
green or red shirt with dress shoes. School pants and school shoes are
acceptable. Girls may also wear a Christmas dress. No jeans and no sneakers
are allowed!

Kindergarten: Costumes will be provided by the school. Ms. B and Ms. Denise will
assist your child with dressing in their costumes upon arrival. Please dress your
child in suitable clothing to be worn under the costume.




